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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boys & Girls Club Summer Camp Announces 
New, Lower Rates & Extended Hours 

  

 

Shelton, CT, June 15, 2020 – Thanks to the generosity of our Valley community, the 

Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley is now offering summer camp more 

affordable rates and longer hours at our Shelton location. Camp will be open from 7:30 

am – 6:00 pm for $185 a week, with a discounted sibling rate of $115.  

 

Camp runs from June 22-August 21. Space is still limited to 80 campers, and registration 

is first-come, first-served.  

 

Our splash pad will be open every day (weather dependent) for all campers, as well as 

our air-conditioned facility. Activities include arts and crafts, outdoor time, indoor 

exercise, movies and educational activities. Each week will feature a special theme. Our 

camp is licensed by the State of Connecticut, and our staff are certified in first aid and 

CPR.   

 

To register visit www.BGC-LNV.org.  
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